
Dear Patients, 
 
I hope you’ve been staying safe and well.  I’ve missed you all so much! 
 
** Please note my new email address: sharonsasaki.lac@yahoo.com   ** 
The old one will still be working for another week or so. 
 
My new office will be open for treatments starting June 2, 2020.  I am now taking 
appointments, so feel free to contact me.  Email is the best method, as my phone service may 
be disrupted while it switches locations. 
 
Please be assured that I’ll be doing everything I can to keep us safe, including the following new 
procedures: 
 

• Please stay home if you have any symptoms of new or unusual cough, fever over 99°, 
body aches, shortness of breath, or loss of sense of smell. 
 

• As much as possible, please do not bring others to your appointment, unless it is a 
family member such as a child who needs assistance. 

 
• Please use a face covering or mask when you enter the building and my suite. 

 
• Please wash your hands or use hand sanitizer upon entering office. 

 
• I will be taking your temperature with a no-touch forehead thermometer. 

 
• I will wash my hands before and after each patient contact. 

 
• I will wear a face mask while within 6 feet of each patient, i.e., while doing muscle 

testing, examination and treatment. 
 

• I will see only one patient per hour to give myself extra time to disinfect the treatment 
room, table, jars and other surfaces. 
 

• I will regularly disinfect all high-touch surfaces such as doorknobs, faucets, pens, etc. 
 

• For the time being, I have removed all magazines, books and toys from the waiting area. 
 

I LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU! 
 

       
 


